

It was because of the many wonderful supporters last year that I had the privilege of riding in my second Pan-Mass Challenge helping to support pediatric cancer research at Dana Farber. The ride was a challenge for me carrying the recent death of my wife Carole in July of lung cancer, along with carrying the memory of our courageous daughter-in-law, Jess Lopez Arnold. The ride was also a blessing for me. It gave me the experience of feeling a deep connectedness with all who have experienced the loss of a loved one and with those families struggling with the challenges of cancer. In spirit with my loved ones, Carole and Jess, whose passionate enthusiasm for life left all of us with a shining reminder to Smile On Life, no matter how impossible life may seem, I ride for all our loved ones who remind us that life is a sacred gift and to smile on life with love and gratefulness.

I ask for your support in raising \$7,000 for Pediatric Cancer Research as I ride in the 37th Annual Pan-Mass Challenge and to lend assistance to those families facing the challenges of cancer care. I want to thank you for personally reminding myself and those around you to 'Smile On Life' with Love and Enthusiasm... Especially in times when it seems an impossible task.

You can go directly to www.smileonlife.com/ride to support Pediatric Cancer Research at Dana Farber or you can by send your donations to any Saratoga National Bank and Trust location

c/o Smile On Life Fund

Thank You for Your Generous Support!



100% of all donations will go directly to Pediatric Cancer Research at the Dana Farber Cancer Care and Research Institute by way of The Jimmy Fund and to helping those families facing the challenges of cancer care.